
New Marlborough Cultural Council Meeting 
Minutes     July 16, 2020 

 
A telephonic board meeting of the New Marlborough Cultural Council was called to order at 
4:20 PM by Nancy Barbe, Chair. 
 
Present were President Nancy Barbe, Treasurer Richard Long, Secretary Marjorie Shapiro, Holly 
Valente, Wendy Miller and Sue Cohen (joined the meeting in progress). 
 
Amended minutes from the June 11th meeting were unanimously approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was presented by Richard Long and unanimously approved (see attached). 
 
Nancy reported that Flying Cloud has gone ahead with projects as has Greenagers. Some 
projects are in person with social distancing and some are virtual.  
 
Nancy led a discussion to decide if the Burritt Award should be given out this year and, if so, to 
whom it should be awarded. It was decided that the award should go to the “Town,” for its 
response to the pandemic, and for the way in which the town came together to care for and to 
keep one another safe.  
  
Wendy will send photos of last year’s certificate as an example to board members.  Board 
members will send suggestions on wording to Nancy so that at the next meeting we can all 
agree on the language for the certificate.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 4:49 pm.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Marjorie Shapiro 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 


